
Lauri Feindell 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Naramata Fire Chief 
February 1, 2022 6:16 PM 
Danielle DeVries 
RE: Application received: E2022.002-DVP (Marceau) - 710 Ritchie Ave 

Follow up 
Flagged 

No Concerns, Thanks 

Dennis Smith, Fire Chief 
Naramata Fire 
Ph:250-496-5319 Cell:250-462-5023 
na ra matafc@rdos.be.ca 

From: Danielle Devries 
Sent: February 1, 2022 3:48 PM 
To: Naramata Fire Chief <NaramataFC@rdos.bc.ca> 
Subject: Application received: E2022.002-DVP (Marceau) - 710 Ritchie Ave 

Hi Dennis, 

We've received an application to allow a shower in an existing bathroom in an existing accessory building. 

These are typically not allowed on small residential lots because of the potential to convert to a dwelling. There are no 
external changes to this structure. 

More information here: https://www.rdos.bc.ca/development-services/planning/current-applications­ 
decisions/electoral-area-e/e2022-002-dvp 

Please let me know if you have any concerns. 

Thank you, 
Danielle 
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Danielle De Vries. Planner I 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 
101 Martin Street, Penticton, BC, V2A 5J9 
p. 250.490.4213. tf. 1.877.610.3737 • f. 250.492.0063 
www.rdos.bc.ca • ddevries@rdos.bc.ca 
FACE BOOK. YOUTUBE -Sign up for REGIONAL CONNECTIONS 

I acknowledge that I work within the traditional, unceded territory of the syilx people in the Okanagan Nation. 

This Communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, ond moy contain confidential, personal and/ or privileged information. Please 
contact the sender immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication and do not copy, distribute or toke action relying on it. Any communication 
received in error, or subsequent reply, should be deleted or destroyed. 
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